THE BOARD OF SELECTMEN WORKSHOP MEETING MARCH 2011, 2001 The Board of Selectmen Meeting was opened at 6:35 p.m. The following members were present: Chairman Leslie Davis, Lincoln E. Barber III, Ken Gikas, Jennifer Dean, and Executive Secretary Alden Jeffs. **Historical Commission Presentation** Les Davis read from the Annual Town Report regarding the Millville Citizen of the Year who is Margaret Carroll. He presented this award along with a letter from State Senator Richard Moore to Margaret. There was a reception held for her after the award was given. The Board of Selectmen went upstairs to continue their meeting. Al Jefts had the Selectmen sign bonds for the Septic Program. It was a \$200,000. Sewer Septic Loan. The board discussed how they intend to go over next years budget. The budget sheets needed some more corrections before the Board could adequately put them to use. Marilyn said she would have them ready for Wednesday night's meeting. The Board made motion to adjourn. Motion to adjourn was made by Jennifer Dean, and 2nd by Lincoln Barber. Meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m. Respectfully Submitted, Hollie J. Andrews, Recorder Leslie Davis, Chairman Kenneth Gikas, Vice Chairman Jennifer Dean/ C. Althea Czarn Alden Jeffs, Executive Secretary Lincoln E. Barber III